
 
 

 
Dear Pastors and Parish Administrators,  
 
We are excited to be back in person on Saturday, February 18th  for the 2023 Catholic Men For 
Christ Conference! 
 
We had tremendous participation in our conference last year with nearly 1000 men in 
attendance and we know that God is ready to pour out his blessings on our gathering this year.  
To accommodate greater flexibility, we will continue to host the conference at Si Commons at 
St. Louis University High School. In this new space, we still have the ability to host over 1000 
men for this powerful day.  
 
We are excited to welcome nationally renowned speakers Hector Molina, Dcn. James Keating 
(Kenrick Glennon Seminary) and Marcel LeJeune (Catholic Missionary Disciples)  to reflect on 
our theme from Romans 12:1-2 Transformed: Becoming Men after God’s Own Heart.   
 
Please work with your parish captain to help promote the conference and get as many men as 
possible to attend. We strongly believe that the conference will help prepare each man of the 
Archdiocese to be the men, husbands and fathers – true spiritual leaders - that our parish 
communities need them to be.  
 
 
If you do not know your parish captain or do not have one, please designate one.  A list of 
current parish captains and a parish captain sign up form can be found on the Get Involved 
(Parish Resources) page at www.catholicmenforchrist.org.  Please email questions to 
evangelization@archstl.org or call 314-792-7083. Know that we are praying for you and your 
parish.   
 

 
 

God Bless, 
 

 
Brian Miller 
Director of Evangelization and Discipleship 


